September 3, 2024

Dan Buchholtz – City Administrator Bob Nelson – Mayor City Council Members City of Spring Lake Park

Dear Mr. Buchholtz, Mayor Nelson, and City Council Members,

I am writing to formally announce my retirement from my position with the City of Spring Lake Park, effective March 3, 2025.

It has been a pleasure working alongside the dedicated citizens and staff of our community, and I am grateful for the experiences and relationships I have built during my time here.

Thank you for the opportunity to serve.

Sincerely,

Kay Okey